
EU-Ukraine summit : trade unions demand more 
respect for their issues

(9 July 2018) The 20th Ukraine-EU Summit takes place in Brussels today (9 July) to 
discuss the next steps in implement the EU-Ukraine Association Agreement that has 
been in effect since 2016. The European Federation of Public Service Unions (EPSU), 
that includes unions in the EU, Ukraine and the rest of Europe, has sent a letter to 
the European Commission, the European Council and the Ukrainian government 
with a series of demands criticising the agreement.
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Unions demand that the Association Agreement has to improve the working and 
living conditions of people and argue that this will be very difficult unless trade 
unions are involved in the process which isn't the case at the moment. Today we 
see attacks on trade union organisations and violations of International Labour 
Organisation and EU standards.

EPSU maintains that public services should be kept in public hands and that the 
Ukrainian Government should not promote the privatisation of health and social 
care, municipal and other public services. The European Commission and the 
European and international financial institutions should stop putting pressure on 
Ukraine to privatise services. Similarly, EPSU argues that public-private partnerships 
(PPPs) should be avoided as they are very risky for public finance, as well as for 
service users and for workers as they put pressure on quality of services, jobs and 
working conditions.

Last but not least, EPSU also warns that the Deep and Comprehensive Free Trade 
Agreement between the EU and Ukraine lacks the necessary tools to ensure a fairer 
redistribution of the wealth that is generated from trade. Progressive taxation and 
corporate taxation should be part and parcel of a trade regime and included in 
future discussions between the EU and the Ukraine.
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